Gossops Green Primary School

Kidborough Road, Gossops Green, Crawley, West Sussex, RH11 8HW

Telephone: 01293 525449

Email: office@gossopsgreen.org.uk Website: https://gossopsgreen.org.uk

Principal: Mrs S Dunne Deputy Principal: Mr M Warwick







Tuesday 19th September 2023

RE: Autumn Term Disco

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please find below the information regarding the autumn term discos.



Key Stage 1

Wednesday 18th October 3:05pm – 4:15pm

Years 1 & 2 pupils should bring their disco clothes to school, change in class and will be taken to the disco by their teacher.

KS1 collection will be from their classroom doors as normal. Access will be via the shops gate.

Lower Key Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4)

Thursday 19th October 3:10pm – 4:30pm

Year 3 & 4 pupils should bring their disco clothes to school, change in class and will be taken to the disco by their teacher.

KS2 collection will be from the top KS2 playground in their usual places. Access will be via the Kidborough Road gate.

Upper Key Stage 2 (Years 5 & 6)

Thursday 19th October 4:45pm – 6:00pm

Year 5 & 6 pupils should be dropped off at the KS2 playground via Kidborough Road at 4:45pm.

KS2 collection will be from the KS2 playground in their usual places. Access will be via the Kidborough Road gate.



Please can all children bring their **water bottles** with them (named). Drinks will be provided to refill bottles, but this will help us reduce the amount of disposable cups needed. Children will also be given a packet of crisps. Please speak to your child's class teacher if they have any allergies and we can make alternative arrangements. (Please note that some flavours contain milk).

Please book your tickets via **Arbor**. Tickets cost £3 per child. As we appreciate that money is tight at the moment, we would ask for a £3 contribution, but you are welcome to pay less (minimum is set to £1) if that enables your child to attend, or if you have multiple children to pay for.

On Arbor, please select 'Activities' or 'Trips' and you will see the relevant Disco Night allocated to your child. (You will need to book each child separately).

Please note, that if you have booked your child into **Cynets** on the day of their disco, you do NOT have to pay for a ticket as you are already paying for them to be in school. Please could you inform Mrs Wilson if they would like to attend.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Lucy Gianella

Migrella

Assistant Principal